
 

 

12th April 2019 

 

Dear Sir and Brother, 
 

By command of the Right Worshipful Provincial Grand Master, you are summoned to attend a meeting 

of the Provincial Grand Lodge Committee, to be held at the Barry MEMO, Gladstone Road, Barry, CF62 

8NA, on Friday 03rd May 2019 at 6:00p.m. 
 

Yours sincerely and fraternally, 

 
Provincial Grand Secretary 

 

 

AGENDA 
 

1. To Receive and Consider the Provincial Grand Treasurer’s report  

2. To Receive and Consider the Provincial Grand Registrar’s report 

3. To Receive and Consider the Provincial Grand Almoner’s report 

4. To Receive and Consider the Provincial Grand Charity Steward’s report 

5. To Receive and Consider the Provincial Membership Officer’s report 

6. To Receive and Consider the report of the General Purposes Committee 

7. To Receive a Briefing on Developments in the Holy Royal Arch from the                                         

Most Excellent Grand Superintendent 

8. To Receive an Address by the Right Worshipful Provincial Grand Master 

9. Any other business 
 

N.B. Provincial Grand Lodge Committee consists of the Grand Officers, Provincial Grand Officers of the year, 

members of the General Purposes Committee and the Master of every Lodge in the Province (or his 

nominated Representative). Any Master unable to attend should inform the Provincial Grand Secretary, 

through his Lodge Secretary, of the name of the Past Master nominated to represent him. Such Nominee 

cannot be a Grand Officer or a Provincial Grand Officer of the year. 

 

The Annual Meeting of Provincial Grand Lodge will be held at Barry on Monday 24th June 2019 


